
Message from the Executive Director 
 

I would like to thank everyone that attended the 

GWRCCC Virtual Spring Policy Series.  We covered 

topics related to funding for fleets, climate solutions, 

equity, and the impact of vehicle electrification on the 

grid in DC, Maryland, and Virginia.   

 

GWRCCC hosted a ride and drive and demo of an 

electric school bus event at DC Public Schools.   The U.S. 

EPA just announced $500 million for its Clean School Bus 

Program.  

 

In May, Angela Alsobrooks, Prince George’s County Executive issued Executive Order No. 

6 on Climate Goals.  Many of the local, District and state governments and related 

agencies are advancing climate and sustainability laws, policies and regulations that will 

impact the public and private sectors.  

 

GWRCCC hosted an EV Village at the DC DOT Open Streets and Anacostia BID.   

 

Need letters of support or technical assistance for grant funding? GWRCCC often 

provides letters of support and technical assistance for members and stakeholders that 

apply for public and private sector grants and funding opportunities.  We are available 

to partner on various grants or serve as a subrecipient too!  We can help with your 

community engagement, grant reporting requirements and project management 

assistance as well.  

 

We are in very challenging times as country. We pause to remember the lives ended-

short to some of the mass shootings that happened in my hometown of Buffalo and in 

Texas.   It is in these moments that we must provide caring, thoughtful, and strong 

leadership for families, businesses, and communities.   

 

Lastly, I would like to wish everyone a Happy Father’s Day and a Happy Juneteenth.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Antoine M. Thompson 
Antoine M. Thompson 

Executive Director 

 


